
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Vendor Applications Now Available 
For the Physicians Mutual Holiday Market 

 ___________________________________________________________________________  
 

Omaha Public Markets, Inc. announces the opportunity for vendors to apply for participation in this 
year’s Physicians Mutual Holiday Market. The market will be housed under heated tents at Aksarben 
Village on Saturday, December 7 and Sunday, December 8 from 10 a.m. to 5 p.m. Shoppers will 
enjoy a bustling Holiday Market inspired by Germany’s classic Christmas markets. 
 
Applications are now available online at www.omahaholidaymarket.org for interested and eligible 
vendors! 
 
Eligible vendors are those who sell locally produced merchandise including crafts, seasonal items, 
baked goods, jams and jellies, coffees, condiments, gourmet foods and much more. Space is limited 
and applications must be submitted by Friday, September 13.  
 
The Omaha Farmers Market is a non-profit organization, professionally managed by  
Vic Gutman & Associates. For more information on applying to be a vendor at the Omaha Holiday 
Market, please contact Kristen Beck via email at kbeck@vgagroup.com.      
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